
June 2, 1961 

Pipersville.Pa. 

Dear Prof. Ferrater, 

I am passing along to you this important letter 

since it seems that no copy is being sent to you. 

There are two questions about our ñames. My ane-

wer is that I do want my ñame to appear as Philip 

Silver (not Philip W. Silver). 

The more important point is about, as you see, the 

royalty agreement. As Mr. Gosling states it it is 

very much all right with me. But it seems prejudic­

ial to you. However, if you o.k. the agreement ama 
write Gosling to that effect., I would also tell him 

where you will be since the "formal memorándum of 

agreement"sounds like a formidable document which 

might require your signature. And it certainly 

won't be ready by the 8th of June. As stated the 

contract will mean that I won't get any money until 

after publication and so I will try to ask for an 

advance. 

Please either answer this letter yourself, answering 

question about the 'in José and your decisión about 

royalty agreement, KH£X or send me your written answer 

and I will return it all to Mr. Gosling. 

Best wishes for a pleasant "transpirinaic" trip. 


